
 

 

Dear Madam, Sir, 

We are contacting you as the sponsorship team of the conference IEEE-VPPC 2014 (Vehicle Power and 

Propulsion Conference), which will be held in Coimbra, Portugal, October 27-30, 2014 

(http://www.vppc2014.org/).  

IEEE-VPPC is one of the major conferences on the topic and is organized alternatively on several 

continents. In the last 5 years (Detroit, Lille-France, Chicago, Seoul, Beijing), the average attendance was 

300 attendees with about 1/3 from industry. 

We would be very honoured to count your company or your institution as a sponsor of the conference. 

Please have a look on the different available sponsorships presented on the attached file. 

Do not hesitate to contact us at sponsor@vppc2014.org  in order to discuss on the sponsorship. 

Best regards, 

The IEEE-VPPC 2014 sponsorship team, 

Prof. Paulo Pereirinha, General-Chair of IEEE VPPC 2014, Pol. Inst. Coimbra, Portugal 

MSc. Robert Stussi, Co-Chair of IEEE VPPC 2014, APVE, Portugal 

Prof. Xavier Kestelyn, École Nationale Supérieure d'Arts et Métiers/ L2EP, Univ. Lille, France 

 

Coimbra, March 13, 2014 
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